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On October 21, I had the privilege of giving remarks at the ribbon-cutting of
VillageCare's new Rehabilitation and Nursing Center at 214 W. Houston Street, which
succeeds the beloved but outdated Village Nursing Home on Abingdon Square. This
state-of-the-art center builds upon progress that has been made in rehabilitative
care, providing facilities for the growing number of people requiring short-stay
intensive rehabilitative services so they can return home, rather than becoming
permanent nursing home residents. I particularly appreciate VillageCare's
consultation with and responsiveness to community concerns throughout the
center's planning and construction processes.


